
I would like to share with you part of an email I sent to 25 friends on Jan 7th, I
am astounded that more than half of them wrote me back to say they are furious
about NL Power 's request for a rate increase:
",..As for Newfoundland Power, the distributor of power received from Nalcor,
they are seeking their 3rd rate increase in less than a year, this one for 10%.
Their rationale is that they need to keep their shareholders happy, along with
increasing salaries of senior executives. Today I will be mailing them the
handwritten letter I wrote during the power outage. Rate increase? NOT!,,."

Of 25 friends across the province 12 have written me back with comments such
as: "You have replicated my sentiments exactly!!
They should be ashamed asking for a raise for the third time to keep their
shareholders happy. Unbelievable ! What is their skin made of. Even an alligator
would shun from this."
I'm informing you of this fact so that you appreciate that the public of this
province are FURIOUS about the application before you.
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